
 
 

 
25 January 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
 

S6 Post-mock Examination 
 
 

Your child / ward has just taken the Mock Examination for S6 and will be informed of his / 
her results after the Chinese New Year holiday. 
  

To give our S6 students additional practice and to better prepare them for the HKDSE 
Examination, the school will conduct the Post-mock Examination from 7 to 24 February 2017.  The 
examination timetable can be found overleaf. 
  

Please encourage and urge your child / ward to make full and good use of the little time that 
remains to work hard for the Post-mock Examination and the HKDSE Examination. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a Happy Year of the Rooster. 
  

 
 
                                  Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 YEUNG KWONG Mong-ha 

                Principal 

 

 

 

 

This Parents’ Letter can be found on our school homepage (http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/) 
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